King and Queen Electoral Board Meeting
April 14, 2020

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 11:00 a.m. The monthly
meeting was by teleconference. In attendance was Armistead Ransone, Chairman; Diane
Klausen, General Registrar and Mary Ann Levere. Secretary.

Minutes were read by the Secretary and approved.

The June Primary election has been moved to June 23, 2020, upon the signing of Governor
Northam executive order.

General Register has contacted Officer Elections, shortage of workers needed due to
COVID-19. More workers are needed for the June 2020 election.

The General Registral needs personal protection items for all precincts; disinfecting wipes, hand
sanitizer, and disinfectant spray.

L&A Testing and sealing of voting equipment has been delayed. General Registrar and
Assistant General Registrar will complete the testing.

All precincts were available for the June 9, 2020 Primary election, and will contact again before
the June 23, 2020 election.

All voters are encouraged to vote by mail for the June Primary election. Voters are to use code

2A disability or illness. Applications can be completed online at
https://www.elections.virginia.gov or request application from the Registrar's office.

As of today, 25 absentee applications have been received.

General Registrar forwarded an email to the Electoral Board members of the 2020 Election
Legislation, effective July 1, 2020.

Next meeting will be held June 9, 2020 at 9:00 a.m.
Meeting adjourned 11:40 a.m.

Mary Ann Levere, Secretary


https://www.elections.virginia.gov/

